
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

Not quite the week we had planned, but I’m sure the children will sleep well this weekend after
another busy week!

Transition
Soon, we will be meeting the Year 6 teachers to handover information about your children from this
year but it won’t end there. We will continue the conversations into next year and go in to see them in
September. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us or their new
teachers before the summer holidays.

PPA Swap
To accommodate our trip, workshops and our new Sports Day date, Year 4 and 5 are swapping PPA
days for the next 3 weeks. This means that children will need to be in PE kit on Mondays and
Wednesdays until the end of term (as well as on Tuesday 18th July for Sports Day).

Trip
As a reminder, we will be going to Christ’s College for a Science Fair on Tuesday morning next week.
Please could children arrive promptly to school on this day - normal lunches are unaffected as we are
only out for the morning.

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale


